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M I N U T E S:

The Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of Shoreline Community College District Number Seven was called to order by Chair Jeffrey Lewis at 1:00 PM in the Pagoda Union Building Canteen.
MEMBERS PRESENT:
Mr. Jeffrey Lewis, Edith Loyer Nelson, Mr. Dick Stucky, Ms. Gidget Terpstra and Ms. Elsa Welch were present.
Mr. Alan Smith represented the Office of the Attorney General. 

1:00 PM:  INTERVIEW PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH CONSULTANT CANDIDATE – ACCT BOARD LEADERSHIP SERVICES:
Dr. Pamela Fisher presented a Powerpoint production about the ACCT Board Leadership Services.  She provided an oral presentation, then answered questions from the Board members, who also referred to the written proposal which had been provided as part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) process. 

2:00 PM:  INTERVIEW PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH CONSULTANT CANDIDATE – GOLD HILL ASSOCIATES:
Dr. Bob Barringer provided an oral presentation, then answered questions from the Board members, who also referred to the written proposal which had been provided as part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) process. 
3:00 PM:  PHONE INTERVIEW PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH CONSULTANT CANDIDATE – HOCKADAY-HUNTER AND ASSOCIATES:
A representative from Hockaday-Hunter and Associates provided an oral presentation via conference telephone, then answered questions from the Board members, who also referred to the written proposal which had been provided as part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) process. 

ACTION:  SELECTION OF PERSIDENTIAL SEARCH CONSULTANT:
At the conclusion of the three presentations, the Board again reviewed the written proposals and the oral remarks.  
Motion 05:55:
A motion was made by Mr. Dick Stucky to accept Gold Hill Associates’ proposal to serve as Shoreline Community College’s Presidential Search Consultant and to retain Dr. Bob Barringer as a consultant to assist with the College’s Presidential Search.  

The motion was seconded by Ms. Gidget Terpstra.  Chair Lewis asked for discussion and continued by asking if a contract would be prepared.  Ms. Beverly Brandt said the submission from Gold Hills Associates included a proposed contract and that, if approved by the Board, the College is ready to file it with the Office of Financial Management. 
At the conclusion of discussion, Chair Lewis called for the question.  The Board voted by unanimous “Aye” to accept the motion as presented.  

EXECUTIVE SESSION:

At 4:21 PM, Mr. Jeffrey Lewis called for the Board to reconvene in Executive Session to discuss the performance of a public employee.
RECONVENE IN SPECIAL SESSION:

At 5:00 PM, the Board reconvened in Special Session to adjourn.  No further action was taken following the Executive Session. 
ADJOURNMENT:

Chair Lewis adjourned the Special Meeting at 5:00 PM.
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